



Tel: 01384 818305 e-mail: info@dingle.dudley.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child will be bringing home their yearly report today. This will include an attendance summary and any statutory assessments for your child's year group. Books will also be sent home and do not need to be returned to school. Please enjoy sharing your child's learning journey.

There will be an optional Open Parents' Evening on:

Tuesday 15th July From 4:00 to 6:00 pm

This will be an informal drop-in session, and attendance is entirely optional. There is no need to attend unless you would like to speak to your child's class teacher or simply wish to clarify something in the report.

As always, we value our continued partnership with parents and carers

Ms Heather Headteacher

Dingle Community Primary

